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Benjamin Ng’eno has been elected
as an ICC YAAF Representative
for Africa

We are delighted to announce that LALIVE associate Benjamin Ng’eno has

been elected as an ICC YAAF Representative for Africa for the 2024-2026

mandate.

ICC YAAF is a global network open to young ADR and international arbitration

practitioners ages 40 and under. It provides opportunities for individuals to

gain knowledge, develop skills, build networks and garner a better

understanding of ICC’s Dispute Resolution Services.

Read more here
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